
City of Homewood 
Beautification Board  

 
October 10, 2022 

 
MINUTES 

             
Attending:  
Ravi Patel, Sam Lloyd, Ben Booth, Angela McKinney, Nancy Walburn, Nancy Mason, Abby Chadwell, and 
Roxanne Batson 

 

Call to Order: 

Ravi Patel called the meeting to order at 12:03pm.  

 

Approval of the Minutes: 

Nancy Walburn requests an amendment to the minutes. Roxanne Batson seconds the amendment and 
minutes pass.  

 

Old Business: 

• Tried dedicating funds to the tables and chairs in Edgewood. Owners of business in Edgewood 
want a more permanent solution (i.e., concrete tables or chairs). Abby to look at solution for 
bolting tables and chairs to the ground. Estimates for concrete tables and chairs forthcoming. 

• Edgewood Garden Club liked the presentation that was given a few weeks ago. An honorarium 
was dedicated to Fresh Water Land Trust on behalf of the Homewood Beautification Board. Ben 
will provide the presentation to the board for future use.  

 

New Business: 

• Sam Bokatzian is working on the gateway grant. More to come soon regarding that update.  
• Need to find out who is currently keeping up with the Gateway signs. Executive team to reach 

out to city to confirm.  
• 3rd Quarter Beautification Award needs to be nominated - Little Professor, Pebblehurst was also 

a suggestion.  



• Ravi brought up idea of creating sub-committees within the Beautification Board. Example – 
Flower Committee, Street Sign, Holiday Decorations, Gateway Signs, etc. He will be asking the 
board for their individual passions in hopes of creating these committees.  
 

City Council Update: 

Councilor Sims was unable to attend today’s meeting. He’ll provide a Council update at our next 
meeting. 

 

Next Meeting: 

Ravi Patel adjourned the meeting at 12:48pm.  


